
Forum for businesses
Businesses  in  South  Lake  Tahoe  and  El  Dorado  County  are
invited  to  a  forum  to  learn  about  what  low-cost,  no-cost
services and loans are available.

The Feb. 29 3:30-5:30pm forum is being put on by the Lake
Tahoe South Shore Chamber of Commerce and Lake Tahoe Community
College.

The meeting is at Lake Tahoe Community College’s board room in
South Lake Tahoe.

To  reserve  a  seat  or  for  more  information,  call  (775)
588.1728,  ext.  303  or  email  emily@tahoechamber.org.

https://www.laketahoenews.net/2012/01/forum-for-businesses/

